FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
As a freedom of information request, please provide the following data on
Elective Home Education (EHE):

1. The number of school pupils who were newly registered as EHE in the
academic year of 2023-24

The Council holds the information you have asked for.

412.

2. If time allows, please could you also provide the total number of
school pupils who were registered for EHE in the academic year of 2023-24
1,151.

3. If time allows, please could you provide the number of pupils who have moved from elective home education back into school in the academic year of 2023-24

166.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
